
Dear Committee Administrator Handzel 
SB 525 as it stands allows judges unlimited discretion to remove firearms rights from people 
who have not been convicted, let alone accused, of any crime. 
I am NOT in favor of SB 525 as it stands and request that "dash 1" and "dash 3" amendments 
be added. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Don Powell 
La Grande, Oregon 
 

 


